
Town of Bladenboro 

  

Robert Mazur, Manager Bladen County Solid 
Waste Management 1522 Mercer Mill Road 
Elizabethtown, NC 28337 

  

I am in receipt of your letter concerning recycling guidelines for computers and televisions. The town 
supports your efforts to meet this new guideline. I will notify our residents of the guideline and of the 
recycling sites for these type items. 

  

 

411 Ivey Street * Post Office Bux 455 * Bladcnboro, NC 28320 
Phone (910") 863-3655 * Fax (910) 863-3738 

 

November 29, 2010 

RE: Electronics Recycling 

Dear Mr. 

Sincerely, 

Delane  Jackson, 
Town Manager 


